
DE19-99 

I am requesting to appear at the City Council meeting on June 24th. 
  
I wish to speak to the agenda item of Regent Park Par 3 Redevelopment. 
  
I intend to ask Council to direct the Administration to amend the design of whichever 
redevelopment option they choose to include the recreational activities identified from public 
feedback. Those recreational activities are disc golf, toboggan hill and a fenced neighbourhood 
off-leash dog park. 
  
I believe doing so is especially important if an option that allows sale of part of the land for 
residential development is chosen. Money leveraged from the sale of recreational space should 
be reinvested in recreational areas and development. 
  
  
Thankyou! 
  
Lynda Schofield 
 


